
 
September 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Welcome back to school! I hope you all had a great summer. I would like to introduce myself.  My name is Roseann 
Natrella and I will be your child’s teacher his year. This will be my 23rd year teaching!! I am so excited to be your 
child’s teacher and I look forward to an amazing year ahead. 
 
Below are a few things your child will need to start the school year: 
 

• 2 Notebooks – 1 for communication between home and school – 1 for classwork 

• 3 – 2 Pocket folders 

• Clorox or Lysol Wipes 

• 1 Container of Liquid Hand Sanitizer (NOT SOAP) 

• 3- Boxes of tissues 

• 1- large pack of glue sticks 

• Crayons (16 or 24 pack) 

• 1- box of sandwich size zip-lock bags 

• 1- box of gallon size zip-lock bags 

• pull-ups/diapers (only if your child requires) 

• 1-package of baby wipes- please send in more as needed 

• A complete change of clothing including socks and undergarments with your child’s name labeled inside 
the clothing. 

• Please send in any utensils needed for lunch or snack with your child daily. 

• Our class will have snack daily at 2:00 P.M., please send in a snack and a drink for your child daily. 
 
**Please remember phone numbers MUST be kept up-to-date in case of an emergency ** 
 
If your child is absent for any reason, you must send in a note stating the reason for the absence. Also, if your child 
is absent for 3 or more consecutive days, you must provide a doctor’s note. If your child is to go home in a 
different manner than usual, you must send in a note or notify the office. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. I can be reached at 914-376-8585, by 
communication notebook (preferred method), or email: Rnatrellarizzo@yonkerspublicschools.org 
 
I look forward to working with you and your child!!! 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       Roseann Natrella Rizzo 
       Special Education Teacher 
 

 
 


